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Dear Members of the Senate Health and Public Welfare Committee, 

 

I urge you to support SB 6. 

I am a Family Physician and have practiced in Overland Park for over 30 years.   In the past 3 years, I  

have witnessed an unprecedented assault on personal and medical freedom.  The unproven public 

health policies that were foisted on practicing physicians and patients created unnecessary fear, stress, 

and negative psychosocial consequences.  I endorse the changes recommended in SB 6 to prevent future 

governmental overreach, and return healthcare decisions to the place where they belong – the 

physician/patient relationship.  Physicians must have the unrestricted freedom to make healthcare 

recommendations to patients based on the individual needs of their patients, and without government 

interference. 

 

I would appreciate your support of SB 6 

 

Sincerely, 

Jeffrey J. Earl, DO 

District 6 


